


In 2016/2017, as part of the Energy Performance Contracting project, Siemens Industry, Inc.
evaluated the existing SCADA system and recommended a replacement/expansion project. Staff
considered the proposed SCADA project cost to be too high and was confident that a more cost
effective solution could be realized by evaluating and planning outdated component replacement
and adding control/data improvements to our existing system.

In 2019, the Village contracted with our designated integrator, Concentric Integration (formerly
B&W Control Systems) to conduct a comprehensive assessment of the existing SCADA system
and related components and provide an evaluation report with recommendations and optional
expansion (phases) to future improved efficiencies for Public Works management.

Analysis: The 2016/2017 proposed SCADA replacement project by Siemens Industry, Inc
estimated project cost at $684,209.04. The 2020 project proposal (a phase 1 scope revision from
the 2019 assessment) fee for SCADA system improvements by Concentric Integration is
$275,400. Concentric Integration has provided the Village engineering, design, maintenance and
repair of the existing SCADA system due to their qualifications specializing in automation
infrastructure and staff has been pleased with their service, value, response and reliability. The
FY 2020 budget includes $300,000 for this project.

Recommendation: Accept the proposal from Concentric Integration authorizing Phase 1
SCADA improvements in the amount not to exceed $275,400.

W/Attachments:

¢ Phase | Project Proposal from Concentric Integration dated July 6, 2020, (7 pages)
























